
Subject: Model Y Suspension Knuckle Inspection

Tesla has decided to proactively recall certain Model Y vehicles to 

inspect their suspension knuckles. This recall applies to certain 

Model Y vehicles built between June 2020 and November 

2021. Our records indicate that your vehicle, <VIN>, may be 

affected by this recall. 

On these vehicles, the front and/or rear suspension knuckles may 

not meet the correct manufacturing specifications, which may 

allow the knuckle to deform or fracture and possibly separate from 

the suspension links. If the suspension links separate from the 

knuckle, the wheel alignment could shift, which may impact 

vehicle controllability. In such cases, you may detect abnormal 

noise or handling. 

We are not aware of any crashes or injuries relating to 

this condition. 

No immediate action is required if you own a Model Y affected by 

this recall, and you may continue to drive your car. Tesla will 

contact you to schedule a service appointment when tools 

become available in your region to inspect your suspension 

knuckles and replace if needed, free of charge. 

Thank you for being a Tesla customer, and we apologize for 

this inconvenience. 
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